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Sent from my iPhone

Unfortunately we will be out of town on November 6th but I wanted the board of supervisors to be aware of how
important the Rubicon is to our community.

My husband and I moved here in 2023 from the valley. The very first thing we were told was that if we wanted to
meet the best people and attend the best productions we should get involved with the Rubicon and that’s just what
we did.

Over the years, we have been subscribers, volunteers, and all-around supporters. I do not know what would happen
if the Rubicon was not here. It is at the very center of cultural life in Ventura.

From the youth summer programs, including Shakespeare
and musical productions as well as other activities designed especially for the young people of our community, there

seems to be something for everyone.

I could go on a lot longer telling you how wonderful the Rubicon but I’m pretty sure you all know that already.
Any financial support the city of Ventura could give to the Rubicon would be well used. I am certain.

Rosalind Goldstein
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